
Submitter: PEGGY TRIBBLE 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB769 

 

As an Oregonian, I strongly urge you to oppose SB 769. This bill would overturn the 

will of the majority of Oregon voters, county by county, who have already shown 

where they stand on this issue—twice. Oregonians are opposed to the hunting of 

cougars with hounds and want to keep their protections in place. Simply allowing 

each county to dictate which sections of a bill or an entire bill they do not want to 

apply to them is not legislation by the majority of Oregonians.  It is legislation by the 

minorities against state government in each county. That is not the definition of a 

democracy. 

 

 


